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 Production Discontinuation Notification 

JAE-TW Products 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

For any general questions regarding this marketing bulletin, please contact 

Marketing Communications at lea@jae.com 

January 8, 2014 MB – 158 

This is a formal notification that production of the 

following JAE-TW products will be discontinued as of 

April 2014 due to low demand.  

 
1) PM3R022UQ1 

2) PM3R022UQ2 

3) SF1W010S9DER800 

4) SF5U010S9AE 

5) SLB-XWJ4-A 

6) ST5S006V4AR800 

7) ST5S014V4AR800 

      8) ST7S014V4BR800 
 

LTB Date: January 31st, 2014 

End-of-Production Date: April, 2014 

 

For concerns regarding existing customers of these parts, please notify 

IOD by January 17th, 2014. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 
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